
r. Haroutune Mekhjian 
34 Sunde rland 10ad 
Tenafly, 1ew Jersey 07670 

Dear Dr . Mekhjian: 

January 25, 1978 

We greatly appreciate the renewal f your 

Stewards ip of St. Vartan, and your gift of 

$100 for tnat purpose. 

Our ccei t umber 27905 is enclos d. 

Enc losure 

me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvctzian 
Directof 


